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Participate in County Hauling’s removal of any 
unwanted or outdated electronics.  This service 
is included in the new contract at no additional 
charge. Registration is required – 

Visit countyhauling.com or call 
724-929-7694 EXT 2 / 888-883-0333 or email 
info@countyhauling.com for more information or 
to register.

Are you turning 65 this year?   Did you know 
County Hauling offers a 15% off discount to 
Seniors 65 and over?  Come to the Township office 
with your ID to fill out a form and apply today!

Missed pick-up?  Please visit Countyhauling.com 
to report the missed pick-up or call their customer 
service line at 724-929-7694 EXT 2

COUNTY HAULING DELAYS
Memorial Day Delay – Pick-up will be Friday 
May 30, 2025 

Bag your garbage in a plastic 
bag, place it in a black bin or 
on the curb. (contract allows 
up to 10 bags and 1 bulk item 
a week)

DON’T bag your recycling – 
place it in a blue bin!

COUNTY HAULING CURBSIDE E-WASTE 
RECYCLING COLLECTION

RESERVE TOWNSHIP INDEX

Board Of Commissioners

President of the Board                                                  
Ronald Neurohr      	 2nd Ward

Vice President                                                                    
Edward Vincent	 1st Ward

Board Members                                                                     
John Kaib	 3rd Ward 
Sharon Sweeney	 4th Ward 
Robert Stephens	 At Large

Township Manager                                                                 
Jan Kowalski, CPA	 412-322-1551 

Secretary / Treasurer                                                              
Mia Shores	  412-322-1551

Public Works Foreman                                                          
Jim Roemer	 412-322-1551

Police Chief                                                                                 
Brandon Morgan	 412-322-1559

Police Emergency – 911

Ross/West View EMS – 911

Fire Company – 911

Reserve Township Building Inspector                           
Code.sys – Rob Pijanowski        	 412-821-0337 	
	 ext. 14

Code Enforcement                                                                
Harry Seretti	 412-322-1551 	
	 (Option 1)

Township Property Tax Collector                                                  
Jordan Tax Service	 724-731-2300

Earned Income Tax Collector                                                  
Keystone Collections Group      	  724-978-0300                   

District Judge                                                                          
Dan Konieczka	 412-487-7630

COFFEE & DONUTS WITH 
THE MANAGER

Every month on the Friday preceding 
the Board Meeting

9:00 AM, Reserve VFD Ballroom, 
33 Lonsdale Street 

Come and chat with the manager and 
other Township Staff in a casual setting!

“DID YOU MISS OUR 
LAST MEETING?”DID YOU MISS OUR 

LAST MEETING?”

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
MONTHLY MEETING

COFFEE 
WITH THE MANAGER
Every month on the Friday 
preceding the Board Meeting

9:00 AM, Reserve VFD Ballroom, 
33 Lonsdale Street 

Come and chat with the manager 
and other 
Township 
Staff
in a casual 
setting!

CODE RED 
EMERGENCY 

NOTIFICATIONS 
SCAN HERE TO 

SIGN UP  
OR OPT OUT

SCAN HERE FOR 
MEETING RECORDING

NEW MEETING NIGHT 
WILL BE THE 1ST 
WEDNESDAY OF THE 
MONTH BEGINNING 
FEBRUARY 5TH

The Reserve Township Board 
of Commissioners approved a 
water rate increase to quarterly 
customer service charges and 
volume consumption charges, 
effective January 1, 2025. Reserve 
Township purchases all its water 
from PGH2O, and the Township 
has increased customer rates to 
cover these rising costs. Reserve 
Township also pays Allegheny 
County Sanitary Authority 
(ALCOSAN) for sewage treatment 
and needed to increase this rate to 
pass through their increased rate. 
The breakdown of all charges will 
be reflected in all March 2025 bills. 

Reserve Township 
is actively seeking grant 

opportunities for infrastructure 
upgrades. 

ATTENTION: 
Information on the new 
billing system and how 
to create a new account 
will be sent with the 
March 2025 water bill. 
You will need to create a 
new account even if you 

had an account with our 
old billing portal.

Service line leaks: Many 
residents of the Township have 
experienced service line leaks in 
their private service lines these 
past few months. Please note that 
by Ordinance, the homeowner is 
responsible for all repairs starting 
at the connection to the main; this 
would include any leaks between 
the main and the customers’ curb 
box. All service line repairs need 
to be made within a reasonable 
timeframe to reduce the cost of 
any unmetered water, since the 
loss must then be spread across  
all water customers.

WATER RATE 
INCREASE
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THE TOWNSHIP OF THE TOWNSHIP OF 
RESERVE WOULD LIKE RESERVE WOULD LIKE 
TO THANK EVERYONE TO THANK EVERYONE 
WHO HELPED MAKE WHO HELPED MAKE 

OUR RESERVE OUR RESERVE 
LIGHT UP 2024 AN LIGHT UP 2024 AN 

UNFORGETTABLE NIGHT!UNFORGETTABLE NIGHT!

SPRING CLEAN UP DAY
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RESERVE RESERVE 
TOWNSHIP TOWNSHIP 

POLICE POLICE 
DEPARTMENTDEPARTMENT

In January 2025, two new hires 
were sworn in by the Honorable 
Judge Konieczka.

Sergeant Joshua Logan grew 
up locally and graduated from 
Shaler Area High School. From 
there he achieved a Bachelor of 
Science degree in Criminal Justice 
from Seton Hill University.  He then 
attended the Allegheny County 
Police Training Academy where he 
completed his Act 120 Certification.  
Sgt. Logan started his career in West 
Deer Township and most recently 
worked for the Shaler Township 
Police Department for the past eight 
years. Throughout his career, he has 
received multiple certifications and 
commendations of service.  Sgt. 
Logan is married and owns a home 
locally where he and his wife are 
raising two young children.  

Officer Manuel Pihakis lives 
locally and graduated from Canon 
McMillan High School.  He then 
pursued his law enforcement career 
and attended Act 120 training at the 
Allegheny County Police Training 
Academy where he graduated in 
2010.  Officer Pihakis worked for 
several agencies part-time before 
being hired in Homestead Borough 
where he has worked full-time 
since 2017.  Officer Pihakis holds a 
national certification as a School 
Resource Officer and certified as 
an instructor for Standard Field 
Sobriety Testing, Axon Taser, and 
ALICE.  Officer Pihakis is also raising 
a young daughter.  

Thank you to our sponsors: Wesbanco, Sharon Sweeney and Steve Trunick, and 
Ron & Cheryl Neurohr.

Thank you to our volunteers: Reserve Township Fire Police, & Touch a Truck 
provided by Reserve Township Public Works, Reserve Township Police, North Hills SRT, 
Reserve Volunteer Fire Department, Ross West View EMSA & Michael Brothers!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED CLEAN-UP DAY IN RESERVE TOWNSHIP! Reserve 
Township will be sponsoring clean-up day on April 26th. Individuals, 
scouting groups and environmental groups are invited and encouraged 
to participate in this effort. Join your neighbors in helping to make a 
difference in keeping our community beautiful. * Gloves, trash bags 
and safety equipment provided. * Township will provide refreshments 
following cleanup. * Clean-up begins at 9:00 AM in the Township Office 
parking lot. * TO VOLUNTEER OR FOR ANY ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, 
PLEASE CALL 412-322-1551 OR EMAIL MANAGER@RESERVETWP.COM

Saturday April 5th @ 11:00 AM in the 
Mt. Troy Ballroom 33 Lonsdale Street.  
Doors will open at 11:00 a.m. – Pre- 
Registration is required – Registration 
will end on Friday March 28th – Please 
scan the QR code to register today! 

SPONSORED BY

RESERVE TOWNSHIP’S 
ANNUAL EASTER 

EGG HUNT
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